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On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to send greetings to the 

grand opening of the Stoney Adult Treatment Centre. 

Too many families and communities across Alberta have suffered devastating losses 

because of the current crisis of addiction and substance abuse. Yet every individual 

suffering from the disease of addiction can have the hope that recovery is possible. 

Stoney Health Services has taken a positive step to improve quality of life for the 

people of Chiniki First Nation, Goodstoney First Nation and Bearspaw First Nation, 

with recovery now accessible closer to home.  

A project like this requires vision, planning and a tremendous amount of hard work. 

Congratulations to everyone involved as you celebrate the opening of this new adult 

residential treatment facility. I wish the very best for healing to all those who pass 

through its doors.    

Thank you for your commitment to health and well-being. 
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